

Principal Mr Michael Hoffmann Budmouth Academy Weymouth CHICKERELL ROAD, WEYMOUTH, DT4 9SY

01305 830500 EMAIL: OFFICE@BUDMOUTH-ASPIRATIONS.ORG

Year 9 Careers Trip to Bournemouth University

Dear Parents/Carers

On 30th June 2023 all Year 9 students will be spending the day at Bournemouth University.

We will be travelling by coach which will depart Budmouth Academy at 9.00am and intend to arrive back at Budmouth Academy by 2.45pm.

Students should wear their school uniform as normal, and as they will be representing Budmouth Academy during their visit, we expect all students to adhere to our very high behaviour expectations. They will need to bring their own packed lunch for the trip and a drink. Students in receipt of free school meals will be catered for.

During the day students will be in small groups and will be shown various parts of the university.

All consent and contact information for students will be collated using our school system, so please ensure that all details, including emergency phone numbers, are up to date. Any changes can be made by emailing dbrown@budmouth-aspirations.org

Please complete the medical information form by clicking on the link below by 6th June at the latest.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email coetegenn@budmouth-aspirations.org

Kind Regards

Baron Miles

Director of Careers